
 

 

REACH Regulations Statement  

 

REACH Regulations statement Under the definition of the REACH regulations EC1907/2006, 
Shoal Group is a producer of “articles”. REACH requires article suppliers to inform recipients 
if an article contains a Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) in excess of 0.1% by weight.  

The Candidate list was updated on 14th June 2023 to include 2 new SVHC, which are listed 
in Table 1 below. The Candidate list now contains 235 substances, and the complete list can 
be found at https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

Based on the material content certifications provided by Shoal Group’s suppliers, none of 
these substances are present in the products, including packing and shipping materials. 
Therefore, do not contain any of these SVHC in excess of 0.1% by weight. 

Shoal Group continue to comply with REACH requirements and notify customers of any 
change in article content. 
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